
    
 

 
CITIZENS’ POLICE OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (CPOC) 

  
Tuesday, September 17, 2013, 7:30 p.m. 

Room 102, Village Hall 

 
Minutes 

 

Present: CPOC:  Chair Ozzie Bruno, Albert Berry, Andreen Neukranz-Butler, and Robin Wienke  

Police Department: Deputy Chief Anthony Ambrose 

  Village Staff Liaison:  Tammie Grossman, Interim Human Resources Director 

 

Chair Bruno called the meeting to order at 7:45p.m.  

 

Public Comment – None 

 

A Motion was made by Andreen Neukranz-Butler to approve the minutes from the March 19, 2013 

meeting as drafted. Seconded by Robin Wienke. Approved unanimously. 

 

Deputy Chief Ambrose reported that the entry level recruitment process was moving forward.  We 

hope to send new recruits to the January 6, 2014 Academy.  The Police Department has a new 

Administrative Commander who is responsible for performance measurements, training, budget and 

evidence property room.   

 

The Meeting adjourned to Executive Session at 7:54 p.m. 

 

Upon returning to from Executive Session, the CPOC meeting was adjourned at 8:29 p.m. 

 


